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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Carla Byrne, Executive Director of Career & Technical Education 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL FOR PERMIAN 

HIGH SCHOOL AND ADVANCED TECH CENTER BUSINESS 
EDUCATION STUDENTS’ OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO ANAHEIM, 
CALIFORNIA 

 
 
DATE: April 16, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Career & Technical Education Department at Permian High School requests 
approval for ten students to attend the Business Professionals of America Nationals 
competition in Anaheim, California April 30-May 5, 2019. These students represented 
our district at the state BPA contest and placed for nationals.  BPA is a national 
organization for middle school, high school, and college students preparing for careers 
in business and information technology. BPA contributes to the preparation of a world-
class workforce through the advancement of leadership, citizenship, academic, and 
technological skills. 
  
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Permian High School and Advanced Tech Center Business Education 
Students’ Out-of-State travel to Anaheim, California. 
 


